South YorkshireFire and Rescue Service



Mr Popat Chinese Fireworks Company Pagoda Bank 2 London Road Sheffield S2 4LN

9 October 2007

Dear Mr Popat

Operation Mischief Launch

On behalf of all the agencies in the Sheffield Safer Communities Partnership, including ourselves, South Yorkshire Police and Sheffield City Council, we would like to express our thanks to you for hosting our Operation Mischief launch on Monday 8 October 2007.

It was very kind of you to allow the Chinese Fireworks Company to be used as a venue and this undoubtedly helped us to attract media attention for what is an extremely important initiative.

May we also thank you for the many interviews you did on the day and for supporting the important messages that we aim to communicate through the campaign.

The co-operation and hospitality of you and your staff on the day was second to none, and was much appreciated by everyone who attended the event.

Yours sincerely

Katie Sedgwick

Corporate Communications









